Decision Ref No	PF.018/03			
Subject Matter	SHEEPMOUNT PROJECT			
	To consider spensing £5k specialist advice to provide information for the members to decide committing future expenidture on the provision of a new bridge as part of the development of this scheme.			
Decision	To spend £5k on specialist advice to provide information for the members to decide committing future expenidture on the provision of a new bridge as part of the development of this scheme.			
Key or Non-Key Decision	Non-Key	Key De	cision Ref	Not applicable
Portfolio	Health & Community Activities			
Who made decision	Councillor Knapton			
Date	16-Jul-03			
Reports and Background Papers considered	Report to Executive 3 March 2003			
Reasons for Decision	The Sheepmount Project is subject to external funding which is now in place and the brdige access presents a potential stumbling block to the scheme progressing. Detailed costing of a bridge replacement is required in order that members can be advised of the best way to proceed.			
Summary of Options rejected	Cancel scheme, alternative access arrangements, and discussions with fire officer.			
Interests declared	None			
Date published	17/07/03			
Urgent decision not subject to call in	No			
Consent of Chairman/ Deputy Chairman of Council to Urgency				
Deadline for call-in	24 July 2003 at 17.00			
Implementation date if not called-in	25 July 03			
Relevant Overview and Scrutiny Committee	Community			
Call-in notified to and date notified				
Approved for implementation on				